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October 28, 1929,

Honorable Roberto H. Todd,
Alcalde, Municipio de San Juan,
Puerto Rieo.

My dear Mr. Todd:

I was quite surprised and ex-
tremely pleased to receive your letter of the 23rd
instant, as I had no idea that anybody remembered

me after all these years.

I regret that I did not nave
the opportunity of seeing you and I look forward
with pleasure to your announced visit on your next
trip to New York. I assure you I reciprocate your

sentiments most heartily.

Very sincerely yours,

HSR:HM




